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A note from the Editor: 
    With The start of obtaining information for this month’s Newsletter I reflect on my own experiences (today) now, just 
over 50 years ago as I, and many other great, good soldiers still went about their duties in and around the jungles of 
South Vietnam. I was honored in the past week to take part in a program, thru the Washington D.C. Library of Congress, 
History & Legacy Branch, documenting my life experiences before, during and after my military duty. History about family, 
schools, when I was drafted into the Army, and life in the Army, U.S. Army Reserves and then the N.J. National Guard, 
and well afterwards. This is an ongoing program documenting the 50th year Commemoration of the Vietnam War into an 
oral history interview. Digging deep, I was allowed to submit copies of documents, many photographs, letters, 
memorabilia and other items, and sat for a filmed interview. The interviewer, Mark Franklin and Historian Marc Henderson 
worked with filmmaker Ken Burns in the Documentary ‘VIETNAM WAR’ [shown on PBS] and was very thorough in placing 
a person at ease in this process. There was questioning, digging into our deepest thoughts and opinions about that time, 
discussions related to my attitude, ideas, and perceptions about the Vietnam War, dates to remember, explanation of 
submitted photographs, documents and other facts brought to mind about that time and experience. Again, I was honored 
and glad to tell them ‘My Story’, to be kept on file for the future generations to come.     GO Army!!!! 
     
For this entry: S.F.C. (US ARMY – retired) Richard ‘STRETCH’ Sawicki – Editor 



 

 Message from the Chapter Director 

Greetings fellow HOGS, 
Another month has flown by and here we are only a few weeks from Bike Week March 6-15, 
2020. 
I recently spoke to two different lifetime Harley Riders and Hog Chapters became the topic so 
I inquired why they have not joined a local HOG Chapter. Their separate answers were both 
the same, fear of the small clicks that form, not being accepted and negativity. Their 
comments made me think about their perception of HOG and its members.  It is very 
important that we as members need to build our chapters and display a positive image on 
anyone in the riding community. It is quite simple; if we are not happy then we need to take 
the steps to bring positive change. I mean HOG is about riding and having fun and providing 
opportunities for discovering new places and meeting new friends. 
 
Sign up for the March picnic will be occurring at our February meeting.  
 
Finally, we as a board are here to serve you, as a Chapter member, because without your 
support we would all fail. 
  
Enjoy the journey and ride safe. 
 
Paul Gunness 
Director - Daytona HOG 
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 Message from the Assistant Director 

Hi All, 
We as a club are off to a great start for 2020 from what I have observed. The calendar rides have all been well 
attended. I personally was on Scott Derose’s qualification ride to Gators, and I must have had 25 people that 
showed up! My rides to Lost Lagoon had 23 people show up and the Habitat Build in DeBary had 12 fellow 
HOG members despite the fact that it rained and we all (except one) rode in cars! 
It was a very successful outing and thanks to all who went and contributed. They are starting a new house in 
Daytona Beach soon and have asked us if we would like to set another date with them. 
For the future, Jerry Gomes and I are working on doing visits to some local Veteran Nursing homes and 
coordinating with local VET organizations as well for joint visits.  
I have agreed to work for Bike Week at the Dealership with Howard in bike delivery, so be sure to stop and 
say hello.  Thank you again for all who participate in these efforts. 
 
Paul Doolittle 
Assistant Director - Daytona HOG 

 

 

 

 Message from the Chapter Treasurer 

As always, any active DB-HOG Member can see me about any Chapter treasury business 

 
 

 

 Message from the Chapter Secretary 

Nothing new to report this month 

 
 

BEFORE YOU REALLY CONTINUE READING ‘Your HOG Newsletter’ - IF you find the 
‘Hidden Number’ you must contact one of the following personnel from the HOG Chapter prior to 
the meeting OR during the HOG meeting .  . The Director, Assistant Director, Newsletter Editor  

Their contact information is on the Daytona Beach HOG Website OR in person at the HOG Meeting 

 
 



 

 

LOH Director 

 

Marjie Derose 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Quartermaster 

 

Rich Lemke 

 

 

 

 
 

Membership 

 

Rory Burdine 

    
 

Parking Lot Practice 

 

Dan Vassallo 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Safety Officer 

 

Michael O’Toole 

  

 

 



 Message from the Activities Director 

Activities Committee Members for 2020 
So far, we have three (3) HOG events to plan for you this year, so feel free to share your ideas with any of us,  
or contact us at activities@daytonahog.com  

Spring Picnic (Mar 28) Sign-up for the Spring Picnic is underway.  Come 
by the Activities table at Chapter Meetings and bring your $5 to sign up 
($10 for guests); members get their $5 back at the picnic.  Yes, this picnic is 
free for DB - HOG members!!  Colt's Pig Stand is catering: Phone US 229 
7319 : Pulled Pork, BBQ Chicken, Cole Slaw, and Mac & Cheese, so bring 
your appetite.  Sodas, Tea, and Water will be provided; if you prefer a 
different beverage, feel free to bring your own.  There will be a dessert 
contest, so be sure to sign up at the Activities table if you want to 
enter.  Ed Wolford will once again perform for this event and of course, 
LOH Games and Motorcycle Games will be part of the entertainment.   

 At the picnic! YOU MUST SIGN-UP to 

enter. PLEASE register at the Activities Table at the HOG 
Monthly Meeting. 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Fall Picnic (Sep 26) Save the date! Same location, Destination Daytona 
Pavilion.  Details to follow. 
 
 
 

 

 

Christmas Party (Dec 12) 
Join us for a Roaring 20’s themed grand time!  Location will be the 

 Halifax Plantation Clubhouse with great food and fun entertainment.     

We conducted a survey of those who attended the 2019 party and here is 

what we found out! 

• Everyone there liked the location and the food was very good, 
some saying the best they have had at an event like ours. 

• Nearly 80% enjoyed having a live band while the others stated they 
would be just as happy with a DJ; several commented a greater 
variety of music was desired.   

• Regarding the timeframe of the party, 76% of you liked the 6-10 
p.m. timeframe, while 13% would like to start a bit earlier and 11% 
were indifferent.   
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   Message from the Head Road Captain 
 

2019 was a great riding year and here are the numbers: We organized 258 Chapter rides and an untold number of 

impromptu rides. 15 Members completed at least 50 rides and another 24 completed at least 20 rides. We also had a 

couple of challenge rides last year, Lets go Park-N and the Firehouse Tour that were well received by those that 

participated in those events. 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Planning for the 6th Annual HOG International Ride is well under way; the ride will take place Friday March 13th. This 

year we will have a RSVP process and the link will be finalized shortly. The link will be placed on the Hog calendar event 

and may also be advertised by Mother Hog and the Dealership.  We will limit RSVP to the 1st 125 worldwide members. 

Both Riders and Passengers must be name in the RSVP to ensure we have a good head count for the restaurant.  We will 

be going to Eaton’s Beach Sandbar and Grill on Lake Weir. This year you will be able to select from the full menu and 

they have a goal to have all meals on the table within ½ hour of us reaching the restaurant.  We will return to the Demo 

Rides at the Speedway on ISB.  I will be looking for Road Captains to help lead the groups. 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

The Spring Picnic – We are planning to have bike games again. We heard your feedback – we’ll have less of a skills 

challenge and more of a game atmosphere.  Yes, we’ll still have the slow race (I need to redeem myself for the loss to 

Rory) but we will have 2 up games for both Bikes and Trikes. 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

For 2020 we have created a 5-year program called The Daytona HOG Annual Museum Tour Challenge. In which we will 

visit Museums.  If you complete 10 of the museums, you will receive the “Daytona HOG Annual Museum Tour 

Challenge” Patch and the Annual Tour Rocker. 

How do you get the patch, rocker and other rewards?  Take a picture with you & your bike in front of the Museum or 

it’s Sign, Email the Picture with your name and the Museum name to: Activities@daytonahog.com. When you send in 

the 10th picture you’ll get the patch and rocker, 20th picture and you will earn __________________________________, 

so send in pictures for all the Museums that are listed in the current 2020 year’s Tour Challenge program and you’ll earn  

    _______________________________________________________________________.  

We are in the process of finalizing the 2020 Rewards that will be given for completing 20 Museum Rides and the entire 

list of Museums in the state of Florida for the 2020 year.  PLEASE . . . Stay Tuned . . . 

 

PLEASE . . . . REMEMBER 

This is YOUR HOG Newsletter – you can submit your vacation pictures, favorite RIDE, or 

a Ride Destination location for good food and fun with fellow Hogs . . . Whatever ! ! ! 

 

mailto:Activities@daytonahog.com


Daytona Beach HOG Annual Museum Tour 
Challenge 

To get the patch and rocker, complete 10 of the 
tours for each year. 

2020 – Transportation Museums 

2021 – Art Museums 

2022 – Military and Maritime Museums  

2023 – Historic Homes  

2024 – Florida History Museums  

This will end the challenge.  Here’s a cool element 
of this challenge. If you only get 9 of the 
Transportation Museums in 2020; but in 2024 you 
just happen to be riding by the 10th museum, stop 
take a picture and as long as we still have patches 
and rockers you will get yours. 
 

 

 

   Message from the Safety Officer 

 

Safety Officer Report 
 

During a recent large Chapter Ride, I found myself wondering (after I had left with the 1st group) if each 
group was of a manageable size and if not; what could be done to ensure all the groups were of a safe size.  
Well I have come to a couple of conclusions:  
1st we need to talk about the lessons learned from the recent event.  Starting with the Lead Road Captain 
(ME). The lead RC needs to do a better job assigning the tasks of staging the bikes, signing in riders and 
begin the briefing a lot earlier so everyone has time to get to their bikes, get dressed and get ready to ride.  
As an attendee of the larger events, the Lead Road Captain may needs your help as riders.  
2nd There will normally be a few Road Captains, each leading a group to the destination and their bike will 
be identifiable by the riding vest draped over their windshield. Please park your bikes in the staggered 
pattern behind each of the RC bikes.  Pull up tight so we can easily count the bikes and always stage trikes to 
the right side of the staggered pattern.   
3rd If you see someone that may be new to the group, please take a couple of second to help them stage 
correctly.  That way when we are finally ready to roll; we won’t have one group of 5 bikes and another 
group with 15 bikes.  A group of 10 bikes is much easier to see and lead than a group of 15 or 20 bikes. 
If you have any safety concerns, please don’t hesitate to talk to me. My goal as both the Head Road Captain 
and Interim Safety Office is for this year to be as safest riding season the Chapter has ever had. 
Thanks for your support  
Gerry “Woody” Smith 
678-294-6895 
 

 



 

     Message from L.O.H. Director 

 

Hi Everyone, 

What a great first meeting we had. We had an LOH Ride to Gators Riverside Bar & Grill. We had about 29 HOG 

members join our ride. It was a nice day to start but some of us got a little rained on. Today, Feb 9th the Ladies 

of Harley got together for lunch at DB Pickles and then we went to Marianne’s house to make Valentine Wreaths. 

It was a relaxing fun day with good friends. 

It’s great when we all get together either during the week or weekend with our fellow HOG family and do 

exciting things. Scott and I did a pre-ride to Swamp House in Debary for Our LOH ride on Leap Year Day, Feb. 

29th. It already posted on our calendar. 

For March, LOH will doing a ride after our March meeting to Goblin Market in Mt. Dora. Goblin Market is just 

like Cracker Barrel atmosphere. I personally have not been to Mt. Dora, but I heard it’s a beautiful place, after 

lunch we can walk through town, if you choose too. 

Ladies if you would like to be part of an awesome LOH come join us. We meet every 2nd Thursday at Houligans. 

The Ladies meet at 6-7 for dinner and social hour and our meeting starts at 7 in our meeting room. The Hubbies 

also join us, but they gather at the table near the bar area. 

Here at LOH it doesn’t matter whether you ride 2, 3 or 4 we all ride together. 

Luv Ya “STAY AMAZING” 

Marjie  

Ladies Of Harley Event 
 
February 29, 2020                           Time: Check HOG Calendar for time 
LOH Lunch Ride to ‘SWAMP HOUSE’ in DeBary, Volusia County.  
Check Calendar for start time and meet-up location 
 
Saturday - March 21, 2020            Time: Check HOG Calendar for time 
Ladies Of Harley Group Photo 8:00 a.m. BEFORE the HOG Meeting – Please bring your bikes 
Meeting at the Daytona Harley-Davidson Statue near the H.O.G. Kiosk 
Rain date March 22 at 9:30 a.m. 
 
Saturday – March 21, 2020            Time – Check HOG Calendar for time 
HOG Group ride to ‘GOBLIN MARKET’ in Mount Dora. After a lunch meal at the ‘Goblin’, we’ll go into 
town and walk around the area visiting various shops & stores. 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

       
 

 

MEETING & EVENTS CALENDAR 

L.O.H. Meetings are held at HOULIGAN’s Sports Pub at Destination Daytona 

Social hour is 6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. – LOH Meeting starts promptly at 7:00 p.m. 

THIS LOH CALENDAR is a ‘Work-In-Progress’ - watch for more info monthly 
 

January 2020 
 

 
 
 
 

February 2020 
Saturday - 29FEB2020 
LOH Ride to the famous ‘SWAMP 
HOUSE’ in Debary, FL 

March 2020 
Saturday – March 21, 2020 
Meet at Dealership for LOH Group 
picture near HOG Kiosk – This will be 
before the HOG Meeting 
After HOG Meeting Ride going to the 
GOBLIN MARKET in Mount Dora 
More Info call US512-9442 

April 2020 
 
 
 
 
 

May 2020 June 2020 

July 2020 
 
 
 
 
 

August 2020 September 2020 

October 2020 
 
 

 
 
 

 

November 2020 December 2020 
 
 
 
 
 

Christmas/Holiday Party 12/12/2020 
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February 9th, 2020 - L.O.H. Wreath Making Party 
 
 

    



 

Marjie Derose noted that the Daytona Beach [LOH] Ladies-Of-Harley had a great time 

getting together at Lunch gathering at D. B. Pickles, and then on to Palm Coast for a 

great time making Valentine Day wreaths. A good time had by all in attendance. There 

are some lucky husbands out there . . . .  

 

Remember those you love on this ‘Special Day’ 

 



 

Executive Board 
Road Captain 
Meeting Dates 

 

Membership 
Meeting Dates 

Please make note of date changes 

for Monthly HOG Meetings 

Chapter Dealership 
Bruce Rossmeyer’s H-D 

Mr. Will Rossmeyer 
Vice President 

386 – 671 - 7119 
 

CUT OUT THE FOLLOWING LIST AND KEEP NEAR YOUR HOME CALENDAR 

Executive Board & Road Captain’s 

Meetings are held on Tuesday Evenings 

5:30 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 

H-D Dealership Training/Break Room 

Membership Meeting @ Houligans 

9:00 a.m. till 9:30 a.m. ‘Meet & Greet’ 

9:30 a.m. till 10:30 a.m. Meeting Time 

Membership Dues accepted after 01JAN20 
 

January 14, 2020 January 18, 2020 

February 11, 2020 February 15, 2020 

March 17, 2020 March 21, 2020 

April 14, 2020 April 18, 2020 
May 12, 2020 May 16, 2020 

June 16, 2020 June 20, 2020 

July 14, 2020 July 18, 2020 

August 11, 2020 August 15, 2020 
September 15, 2020 September 19, 2020 

October 20, 2020 October 24, 2020 ** 

November 10, 2020 November 21, 2020 ** 

December 08, 2020  # NO DECEMBER HOG MEETING 
December 08, 2020 #   (This is a Transition Meeting) HOLIDAY PARTY PLANNED FOR 12 DEC 2020 

There will be NO regular meetings for the 
Month of December 

Due to Holiday Season 

** Make note that due to Holidays & Conflicts 
October is 4th Saturday – November is 3rd Saturday 
ALL OTHER HOG MEETINGS – 3rd Saturday of month 

 

Any & all meetings are open to the entire membership and participation is encouraged 
 

EXECUTIVE BOARD & ROAD CAPTAINS will NOW be meeting at Daytona H-D Dealership 

 >>>>“NEW MEETING LOCATION – NEW MEETING TIME” <<<< 
THIS NEW MEETING LOCATION HAS A NEW TIME 

 >>>>>>>   AT THE DEALERSHIP STARTING AT 5:30 p.m.   <<<<<<<  
 Regular HOG Chapter membership meetings are held at HOULIGAN’s  

in the dining room area (NEW TIME) 9:30 to 10:30 a.m. 
 

Please check the Official HOG Calendar daily for any ‘last minute’ 
changes in Rides, Start Location and/or Times 

 
 



Message from the Quartermaster 

 

Daytona Beach 

HOG 

Quartermaster 

Richard Lemke 

 

BIG SALE ON ALL OUTDATED and 
INVENTORY  CLEARANCE  ITEMS… 

H.O.G. OWNER GROUP ITEMS 
ONCE THEY  ARE GONE ….. 

THEY ARE GONE!!   50-75% OFF...  
SEE YOU AT THE NEXT HOG MEETING ! 

So come by , check out the sales  
and say “hello” ! 

Quartermaster – Daytona Beach H.O.G. Chapter 

E-mail Rich Lemke at: daytonahogquartermaster@aol.com 
 

 

Message from the Membership Chairman 

Membership renewal are going well thanks to the Ladies of Harley and their assistance with signup at the 

January meeting (Gloria, Mary, Blanche).  Thank you, ladies.  A special thanks to Diane who had everything 

setup up for the January meeting, assisted, and had everything ready for seamless turnover.  We can’t thank 

the DeVito’s enough for their help. 

Some statistics for your reading pleasure.  Currently, we have 225 members (02/10/20).  Of that, 114 have 

renewed plus 14 new members for a total of 128 for 2020.  After the February meeting, those that haven’t 

renewed will be purged from the active rolls.  We always will welcome you back.   

I have some ideas going forward to modernize, automate, and streamline the membership process.  Still 

requires the Boards blessing.  Stay tuned for further developments. 

Remember, your membership with the Daytona HOG chapter requires you to have an active membership with 

Harley-Davidson National HOG.  Please make sure you renew your expiring membership if applicable.   

If you bring in your form or mail it, please DO NOT staple your check or cash to the application. 

Two hours a month….. yea right. 

Rory Burdine 
Membership Chairman 
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Jean Abeling 
Customer Relations Manager 

Riding Academy Manager 

Bruce Rossmeyer’s Daytona Harley-Davidson 
1637 N US HWY1 Ormond Beach, Florida 32714 

Phone: (386) 671.7100 .ext 1311 
Fax: (386)671.7086 

 

Call or Stop-by the Service OR Parts Department for all your 
Harley-Davidson motorcycle needs 

The ‘RIDE 365’ Program 
 

RIDE 365 
New in 2020, qualifying H.O.G. members now earn one point on their Harley-Davidson VISA card for 

every mile you ride on your H-D Motorcycle, up to 50,000 miles in a calendar year.  That is up to $500 in 

H-D Gift Cards from the Motor Company! 

 
 

HARLEY-OWNERS GROUP RIDE 365 
 

How will my mileage be tracked? 

 

You must have your odometer mileage validated at your H-D Dealership at the beginning of the calendar year.  

After that, you can return to the dealership throughout the year to add to your total annual mileage. 

 

 

 

 



Can I enter mileage myself?  
 

To maintain the integrity of the program, mileage must be read and entered at an authorized Harley-Davidson 

Dealership. 

 

Can H.O.G.® members start the program at any time during the year? 

 

Yes.  You may check-in your mileage at any time during the year.  The annual program recognizes miles ridden 

from January 1 through December 31, so it’s smart to check-in mileage at the beginning of the year. 

 

How many times each year do H.O.G.® members have to check-in their mileage? 

  

You need only to have your odometer checked in two times each year at the dealership – the first time to validate 

miles on or after January 1, and the second time is for a final annual total on or before December 31.  

 However, you’ll want to check in with your dealership frequently to enter your updated miles so you can earn 

digital badges and add to your annual and chapter totals throughout the year.  Adding your mileage will instantly 

update the H-D.com/hog website and your chapter totals. 

 

What are the individual levels, rewards and recognition offered in the Ride 365 Annual Recognition 

program? 
 

• 1,000 miles: Digital badge 

• 2,500 miles: Digital badge 

• 5,000 miles: Digital certificate & digital badge 

• 7,500 miles: Digital certificate & digital badge 

• 10,000 miles: Digital badge, certificate & patch 

• 15,000 miles: Digital badge, certificate & patch 

• 20,000 miles: Digital badge, certificate & patch 

• 25,000 miles: Digital badge, certificate, patch & Challenge Coin 

• 50,000 miles: Digital badge, certificate, patch & Challenge Coin 

• 75,000 miles: Digital badge, certificate, patch & Challenge Coin 

• 100,000 miles: Digital badge, certificate, patch & Challenge Coin 

 

To contact the HOG Chapter by mail :  
 

Daytona Beach H.O.G.® Chapter 
P.O. Box 1441 

Daytona Beach, Florida 32115-1441 
 

 

 



HAVE YOU EVER HAD YOUR BRAKE 

FLUID CHANGED? 

 
GET YOUR BRAKE FLUID CHANGED FOR AS 

LOW AS $55.00! 
PLUS FLUID, TAX, AND SHOP SUPPLIES 

 
 



 



 

Ride Masters USA – HOG Chapter Sponsor 

Ride Masters, in addition to Basic and Advanced Training for Civilian and Motor Officers, will 

offer Street Rider Clinic’s for all level of riders.  Instruction will include at a minimum, straight 

line breaking (threshold), brake and escape, curve negotiation, braking in a turn, and 

surmounting obstacles. Instruction 4 hours.  Cost is $125 ($25 off if you show you Daytona HOG 

ID Card).  Ride Masters has an agreement with Bruce Rossmeyer’s Daytona H-D to provide 

instruction on Destination Daytona property.   

Contact Bob Sivori, motorman10647@gmail.com , (516) 330-0403,   RideMastersUSA.com 

First Street Rider Clinic will be held Sunday February 16, 0900-1300.  Parking lot behind Ultimate 

Seats and Destination 4X4. Contact Bob or sign up online. 

(NOTE: RIDEMASTER is a NEW HOG Newsletter Sponsor) 

YES – THAT NUMBER IS THERE! 
FIND THAT ONE ‘HIDDEN NUMBER’ AND SEE IF IT’S YOURS . DON’T GET LAX 

DON’T MISS YOUR CHANCE TO WIN A FREE 1-YEAR  

DAYTONA BEACH HOG CHAPTER MEMBERSHIP 
LAST Newsletter [January] there was one (1) number .. NO WINNER .. Next one yours? 



 
Mr. Will Rossmeyer - Vice President 

Bruce Rossmeyer’s Daytona Harley-Davidson 

Dealership HOG Chapter Sponsor 

Mr. Will Rossmeyer - Vice President 
386 – 671 - 7119 

 

 

 

PLEASE SUPPORT 

OUR 2020 

SPONSORS 
This year, same as last, there has been a change-up in the way we will be supporting all of our sponsors who 

gladly buy-in to our newsletter advertisements, as you see in the following pages. 

We, Jackie & Randy Port, have solicited those same vendors, as well as new ones, to advertise in our 

Daytona Beach HOG Newsletter. They have done so graciously, with a ‘buy-in’ to the 

VENDOR SUPPORT PAGES 

 PLEASE, support those who support your great Daytona Beach HOG Chapter 

REMEMBER …. YOU CAN SUPPORT EACH and ANY VENDOR …. ANY TIME, ANY DAY  

 

Thank You . . . Jackie & Randy Port 
 

  



  
  
  

 

 

 

Ruthy’s Kozy Kitchen 
618 Canal St – New Smyrna Beach FL 32168 

386.423.9656 
www.ruthyskozykitchen.com 

 

Blackwater Inn & William’s Landing 
55716 Front St – Astor FL 32102 

352.759.2802 
www.blackwaterinn.com 

  
Daytona Diner 

1043 S Atlantic Ave – Daytona Beach Shores FL 32118 
386.256.2603 

www.daytonadiner.com 
 

Saints and Sinners Pub 
1635 N US Highway 1 – Ormond Beach FL 32174 

386.671.7108 
www.facebook.com/saintsnsinnerspub 

 

  
Racing’s North Turn Beach Bar and Grille 
4511 S Atlantic Ave – Ponce Inlet FL 32127 

386.322.3258 
www.racingsnorthturn.com 

 

Goodrich’s Seafood and Oyster House 
253 River Rd – Oak Hill FL 32759 

386.345.3397 
www.goodrichseafoodandoysterhouse.com 

 

 
Lagerheads Bar and Grill 
2986 Ocean Shore Blvd 

Ormond-by-the-Sea FL 32176 
386.265.1977 

www.lagerheads.net 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Renegade’s On The River 

1171 County Road 309 – Crescent City FL 32112 
386.524.4052 

www.renegadesontheriver.com 
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Alfie’s Restaurant 
1666 Ocean Shore Blvd – Ormond Beach FL 32176 

386.441.7024 
www.alfiesrestaurant.com 

 

 

Corky Bell’s Seafood & Steaks at Gator Landing 
185 S US Highway 17 – East Palatka FL 32131 

386.325.1094 
www.corkybellsseafood.com 

 

 
‘World Famous’ OASIS RESTAURANT 

4000 A1A S 
Saint Augustine Beach FL 32080 

904.471.3424 
www.worldfamousoasis.com 

 
Redfrog & McToads Grub & Pub 

5545 A1A South – St Augustine FL 32080 
904.814.8430 

www.redfrogandmctoads.com 
 

 
  

 Giuseppe’s Steel City Pizza 
3658 Nova Rd – Port Orange FL 32129 

386.761.4717 
www.giuseppessteelcitypizza.com 

  
 

 

 

 

DOUG & LIL’S POTATO PATCH 
635 S Woodland Blvd 

Deland FL 32720 
386.734.8181 

www.facebook.com/potatopatch 
 

 

    

 

Pitmasters BBQ 
4425 N US Highway 17 – Deland FL 32720 

386.985.4488 
www.thepitmasterbbq.com 

http://www.alfiesrestaurant.com/
http://www.corkybellsseafood.com/
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http://www.redfrogandmctoads.com/
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SPARKY’S PLACE RESTAURANT 
24646 State Road 40 

Astor FL 32102 
352.759.3551 

www.sparkysplace13.com 

 

 

‘World Famous’ OASIS RESTAURANT 
4000 A1A S 

Saint Augustine Beach FL 32080 
904.471.3424 

www.worldfamousoasis.com 
 

 

 

Dixie Crossroads 
1475 Garden St 

Titusville FL 32796 
321.268.5000 

www.dixiecrossroads.com 
 

 

 

THE NEW CHICKEN PANTRY 
600 E Moody Blvd 

Bunnell FL 32110     386.437.3316 
www.facebook.com/The-New-Chicken-Pantry-

219969641461529/ 
 

 

 
 

 

DJ’s DECK Seafood & Raw Bar 

David & Kim Graham (owners) 

79 East Dunlawton Avenue 

Port Orange, FL  32129 
www.DjsDeck.com 

 

 

 

Call: Ms. Susan Redmond 
For your HUMANA Health Care needs 

 
(386) 295 – 5755 

[TTY: 711] 
Monday thru Friday 

8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

http://www.sparkysplace13.com/
http://www.worldfamousoasis.com/
http://www.dixiecrossroads.com/
http://www.facebook.com/The-New-Chicken-Pantry-219969641461529/
http://www.facebook.com/The-New-Chicken-Pantry-219969641461529/
http://www.djsdeck.com/


 
 

KELSEY’s PIZZA 

2845 GARDEN STREET 

TITUSVILLE, FL 32796 

Open: 11:00 a.m. to 9:00 p.m. 

(321) 268 – 5555 

 

 

There will be a Monthly Ceremony presented by our own Chapter Chaplain Ron Cain. 

After the end of each HOG Monthly Meeting, just outside the back doors of the facility. 

Ron & Carley will be doing the Bike Blessings in the parking lot east of the building.  

This is MONTHLY … PLEASE see Chaplain Ron Cain    

 

 

It’s not too early to start thinking about our annual RIDE for Camp Boggy Creek. 
This RIDE, planned for the October 2020 time-frame will be the 26th year that 
Bruce Rossmeyer’s Harley-Davidson is sponsoring this RIDE and destination to 

Camp Boggy Creek . . . Remember ‘It’s all about the kids’! 
Further information will be made known as the year progresses 

 

https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.motorcycleroads.com%2Fra-content%2Fimages%2Fuploads%2F2018%2F04%2F2F58EE93-8554-4432-BB46-A59A958079CA.JPG&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.motorcycleroads.com%2Fevents-clubs-places.php%3Fid%3D19713&docid=mu7yV-MOohkorM&tbnid=TKZtChF4zoL_VM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwicm9XEiuXhAhUiwlkKHf3MDhoQMwhFKAcwBw..i&w=480&h=324&bih=787&biw=1600&q=Bike%20Blessing%20clipart&ved=0ahUKEwicm9XEiuXhAhUiwlkKHf3MDhoQMwhFKAcwBw&iact=mrc&uact=8
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.mercylab.foundation%2Fmercy-lab-foundation%2Fcamp-boggy-creek-1%2F&psig=AOvVaw0Ce3sPuqDWHX6AYDmeVOOJ&ust=1581620204229000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCLD0zMXYzOcCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD


NOTICE OF CHANGE TO CREDIT CARD OPERATIONS 

As you maybe aware of, the chapter takes credit/debit cards as payment for Quartermaster Merchandise, 

Annual Chapter Membership and Christmas Party payment. Currently the convenience fee to use your card 

is 3%. This fee will be increasing to 3½% on November 1st. This change is due to Square’s fee structure. 

 

 

 

 
 

WWW.BRHD.COM 

 

 
 

WWW.DAYTONAHOG.COM 

 


